
From: Susan Hamel <sbh1310@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 11:21 AM 
To: Town Council Mailbox <council@town.barnstable.ma.us> 
Subject: Building Moratorium  
 
Town Council should pass a building moratorium for the Town. Barnstable at this point is overbuilt and 
the “by right” option should be revoked. 
 
I would suggest that if the Council is going to have the Legal Department draw up a declaration they 
should do it with all due diligence.  
 
 
 
Susan Hamel 
84 Bridgets Path  
Centerville  
Precinct 6 
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